
                        Richard L Barbano, MD, PhD 

After completing his neurology training at Columbia Presbyterian Hospital in New York City, Dr. 

Barbano joined the University of Rochester in 1993 as an Assistant Professor. He joined the 

Botulinum Toxin Clinic, working alongside Dr. Jau Shin Lou.  In 1997, he took over as Director 

and has trained numerous fellows in administering botulinum toxin injections during the 

intervening years.   

Dr. Barbano has participated in many clinical trials involving the uses of botulinum toxin 

therapy, including the development of new products and indications. He has given numerous 

lectures regarding the uses of botulinum toxin and injection techniques including “Practical 

Applications for Cervical Dystonia and Blepharospasm” at the 2015 International Neurotoxin 

Association annual meeting. 




